
Crews will be micro-surfacing a portion of E-26 from 198th Rd to Linn St. One lane will be closed for the duration of 
the project. Flaggers and pilot car setup shall be utilized. Side roads will be closed for the duration of the project. 
Please plan for delays when traveling on this portion of E-26.  

Issue  

Type Construction 

Start Friday, September 13, 2024 8:00 AM  

End Monday, September 16, 2024 4:30 PM  

Road W 22nd St 

Length 2.24 mi 

Description Crews will be micro-surfacing a portion of E-26 from 198th Rd to Linn St. One lane will be closed for the 
duration of the project. Flaggers and pilot car setup shall be utilized. Side roads will be closed for the duration 
of the project. Please plan for delays when traveling on this portion of E-26. 

 

 

https://www.iceasb.org/roads/county/boone/68613  

Contact  
Boone County Road Department 
515-433-0530  
jbullock@boonecounty.iowa.gov  
nross@boonecounty.iowa.gov  

Information available here may not include all issues affecting travel on Iowa's county roads. Each county chooses what information 
to make available. All information is subject to change without notice.  
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